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							St. Catherine’s Primary School
							274 Rye Road
							Glasgow
							G21 3JR
							Phone 0141 558 8582
							Email Headteacher@st-catherines-								pri.glasgow.sch.uk
						                Head Teacher
								Mrs Michelle Wright
												

Dear Parent/Carer

Pupils can now get free bus travel by applying for a new or replacement Young Scot National Entitlement Card (NEC). To make this process as easy as possible Education have published a simplified version of the government application form on Smart Survey for parents/carers of children under 12. Your application will go to Glasgow Life who will process your details and arrange for the cards to be delivered to your home address. You can access the survey here:

Link

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/YoungScotNEC/ 

QR Code
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The survey will close on March 18th. If you would prefer a hard copy of the application, please contact your school. After March 18th you will need to apply using the government website or in person at a Glasgow Life library.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Yours sincerely
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Mrs M Wright
Head Teacher
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